
ENCHANT SCHOOL 

Box 3010, Enchant AB T0K 2K0       

Ph:  739-3770    fax:  739-3945 

 

November  News 

Nov 1-8   Book Fair 

Nov 3    Oral Cleanings K-2 

Nov 6     Daylight saving time ends 

Nov 7     Picture orders due 

Nov 10    Remembrance Day  

    Ceremony 10:30 am 

Nov 10    Hot Dog Day 

Nov 11    Remembrance Day 

    No School 

Nov 15    Picture Retake day 

Nov 16    Report Card Day 

Nov 17    Parent Teacher  

     Interviews 4-8 pm 

     Shoe box deadline 

Nov 18    No School 

Nov 24  Hot Lunch 

Nov 25  Harvest Supper        

  6:30 pm School gym 

Website 

Did you know that Enchant School 

has a website?  You can find the 

school calendar and the monthly 

newsletter not to mention photos 

of the events that take place in 

our little school.  So come and 

check us out at 

https://enchant.horizon.ab.ca/ 

Operation Christmas Child 

Shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child have been sent 

home, please have them returned to the school before   

November 17th. Sorry but NO late boxes will be accepted 

this year.   

October 27, 2022 

October 28-November 8 

Hours: Open each day until 4:00 pm 

ISO 

We are looking for a    

donation of an area 

rug for our Sensory 

room.  If you have or 

know of anyone who 

has one to give away 

please call Mrs. Bell at 

403-739-3770. 

Thank you 

Enchant School  

Harvest Dinner and 

 Silent Auction 

Remembrance Day Program 

November 10, 2022 

10:30 am 

School gymnasium 

Everyone welcome 

200 tickets will be available for     

pre-purchase at the school office.   

No tickets will be available at the 

door. 



 
Enchant School Community, 
 
We have arrived at the end of another month and it looks like we have had the arrival of more seasonal Fall 
weather this week as well. It has been a beautiful couple of months and the students have enjoyed the nice 
weather at recess time. 
 
A big thank you to all those that came out to work at the Casino fundraiser on Thanksgiving weekend. The 
funds raised help the school and improve the educational experiences of all students. A special thank you 
to Dany Emelson for organizing everything and completing all of the paperwork associated with a casino. 
 
Congratulations to those Grade 3 and 4 students that competed in a cross country run in Taber early in   
October. All of our runners represented the school and themselves in a positive way. A few ribbons were 
won as well with some top 5 finishes. Thanks to those young athletes who were brave enough to try    
something new and have fun while doing it. We look forward to more students running next year. 
 
The school is planning a Fall Supper/Silent auction fundraiser for Friday November 25th at 6:00pm. We look 
forward to seeing the community come out and support this event. Tickets can be purchased at the school 
office for $10.00. We will be serving roast beef. If you would like to donate items for the silent auction 
please call the school as well. We are hoping for some cakes or pies and other baked goods for the silent 
auction as well. The funds we are raising will help with costs associated with field trips, swimming trips and 
other activities that enhance the experience of all students at Enchant School. We hope to see you all there 
and appreciate your support. 
 
On Thursday November 10th we will be having our Remembrance Day assembly. The start time for the  
assembly will be at 10:30. We encourage parents and community members to join us for this assembly to 
remember the sacrifices made by members of the Canadian armed forces.  
 
 
Darryl Moser 
Principal 
Enchant School 



In Early Learning we have been 

learning all about the Fall season 

and exploring the season. We've 

spent time on scavenger hunts 

and using fall materials (like 

leaves and pinecones) to play, 

paint and experiment with  

It's the end of October already and I'm amazed at how much we have accomplished so far this 

year!  Grade 5/6 students have settled into routine and are working hard, learning and creating.  I 

hope you have been checking ClassDojo regularly to get a sneak peak into some of the fun events that 

have happened at our school.  Here are some of the great art projects that our class has on display.   



Kindergarten has had a great start to the 

school year and we have been learning so 

much in the few days that we have been in 

school!  We have had fun learning about the 

sights and scenes in fall and learning some 

great vocabulary words and I think our       

favorite so far has been peduncle which is so 

fun to say!  ( aka: the stem of a pumpkin! )  In 

language  learning, we have focused on letter 

names and sounds.  In math, we have been 

focusing on numbers, shape names and their 

characteristics and some simple 

patterns.  Wishing you all a happy fall from 

the kindergarten room.  ---Miss Lorel   

Jr High have been busy working on CTF projects 

for the Harvest Supper & Silent Auction not to 

mention all the help they are with the grade 1/2 

class.  Thank you to all of you for your positive 

attitudes and helpful natures. 



The grade 1/2 class has been very busy 

this month! The grade one students  

finished reviewing the alphabet and are 

starting to read words. The grade two 

class has been reviewing long vowel 

words. We started the year exploring 

patterns in math and are now working 

on basic number concepts. The class 

was outside a lot in September looking 

for insects during science class. Our  

topic in social studies is Canada and we 

are pretending to backpack across the 

country. We have had a fantastic start 

to the school year! 

We have really been settling in to things this 

month in grade 3/4. One area we always  

enjoy is Art.  The  students have created  

Autumn Pop Art and Zentangle Pumpkins 

(which Mr. C helped them with), which are 

both colourful and fun projects.  

On November 2 we will also be participating 

in a webinar for the I Read Canadian event, 

hosted by a variety of Canadian authors & 

illustrators!  
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